
The Aeroquip Annual Meeting is just around the 
corner, and all ACU members are welcome to attend. 
We hope you will join us for dinner and entertainment 
as we hear from those who govern the Credit Union 

and learn what they have planned for the year ahead.

Saturday, March 18, 2017
6:00 p.m. • St. John’s Gym

915 Cooper St. • Jackson, MI

We look forward to seeing you there!

Open Positions on 
Board of Directors

There are two positions up for re-election on 
the Board of Directors. If you are interested in 

volunteering your time, please contact Karen Farr at 
Eaton Corporation, 300 S. East Avenue, Jackson, or 

517-789-2625.

Nominations deadline for 
the Board is March 3, 2017
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You’re Invited!
Get a NEW Plan
     for the NEW Year
If the holiday season left you with extra bills 
and high-rate debts to pay off, a Signature 
Loan from Aeroquip Credit Union may be 
just what you need to get on the right track 
for 2017. This low-rate loan offers a simple 
and affordable way to consolidate holiday 
credit card bills and other high-rate debts 
into one easy monthly payment.

RATES AS LOW AS

7.80% APR* 
TERMS UP TO

60 MONTHS
Apply for a Signature Loan by visiting 
your credit union today.
*APR = Annual Percentage Rate. Quoted rate is the lowest 
available rate. Your rate will be based on your credit history 
and may be higher. Rates and terms subject to change 
without notice.

Budget

Wishing you a safe and happy 
new year from everyone here 

at Aeroquip Credit Union



M A I N  O F F I C E : 
901 Plymouth Street  
Jackson, MI 49201 

517.789.2890

B R A N C H  O F F I C E : 
501 Laurence Avenue  

Jackson, MI 49202 
517.789.2886 
Drive-up ATM

O F F I C E  H O U R S :  Monday - Friday • 9:00am - 5:00pm 

T O L L  F R E E  L I N E : 1.800.782.2891

A U D I O  R E S P O N S E  T E L L E R :  1.800.860.5704 i.d. #144

E - M A I L :  email@aeroquipcu.com

 Holiday Closings                                         
N E W  Y E A R ’ S  D A Y                          

OBSERVED                         
Monday, January 2                                                         

P R E S I D E N T S ’  D A Y  
Monday, February 20                                                        

Did the holiday season take a toll on your budget? Get 
a head start on the 2017 holiday season by opening 
a Christmas Club Account at Aeroquip Credit Union. 
This special account offers an easy and convenient 
way to save for the holiday season all throughout the 
year. That way, you can enter the holidays with plenty 
of cash in your hand for holiday shopping, spending, 
traveling, and more. Contact a member service 
representative to open a Christmas Club Account today, and be 
sure to ask about automatic transfers to make saving even easier!

On the go and need to check your balance, transfer 
funds, view transaction history, or pay some bills? 
Not to worry! With the new Aeroquip Credit Union 
Mobile App, you can manage your money and credit 
union accounts wherever you go. Simply download 
the app to your mobile device and start enjoying 
easy, 24/7-access to your ACU 
account. Visit your app store 
to download the app and get 
started today.

BANK BY Mobile

DON’T LET THE

   HOLIDAYS

John Park III 
SCHOLARSHIPS
Aeroquip Credit Union will award three 
scholarships, (1) $1,000 and (2) $500, 
this year. The purpose of these John 
Park III Scholarships is to recognize 
credit union members who have shown 
scholastic excellence and who are 
interested in advancing their education.  
Completed applications may be 
mailed to Aeroquip Credit Union, 901 
Plymouth St., Jackson, MI. 49201, 
and postmarked no later than April 
7, 2017. Incomplete applications and 
those postmarked later than April 7, 
2017, will not be accepted. Applications 
may also be delivered in person to 
either Aeroquip Credit Union location 
on or before April 7, 2017. We will 
notify the recipients by May 12, 2017. 
Applications will be available at both 
ACU branch locations.

ON YOU AGAIN!
sneak up


